, Centre for Open and Distance Learning(CODL)
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Napaam, Tezpur- 784028

NOTICE REGARDING COUNSELLING CLASSES FOR
AUTUMN SESSION 2018

This is to inform all the leaners of CODL, that Counselling Classes shall be
conducted for all the programmes offered under CODL starting from 22-October-
2018 to 31-October-2018 at Tezpur University, the schedule of which shall be
published shortly in the website.

Interested Learners are requested to provide their consent for attending the same
through mail (codl@tezu.ernet.in) on or before 15-October-2018. Learners may
note that on 22-October-2018, a common orientation/ familiarization programme
shall be held for all the learners who wish to attend the counselling classes, in the
office of the CODL, Tezpur University.

Those who wish to avail accommodation (subject to availability and on paid basis)
during the said period may mention about the same in the confirmation mail itself.
Learners must note that, once upon receiving confirmation about availing
accommodation, it shall be considered as final and processed from our end. In
case a learner who has requested accommodation doesn’t turns out, charges
towards the same as per approved rates, shall have to be paid in full for the
requested period by him/her.

Sd/-
Director

Centre For Open and Distance Learning



